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‘An outstanding school, which is deeply committed to the Catholic mission… this school inspires all within this faith community 
to live life to the full.’   Ofsted 2017 
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Dear Parents / Carers 
 
After half term Year 2 have some very exciting things happening.  We 
will be making some houses in our Topic lessons and the Fire Brigade 
will be coming in to burn them down; this is so the children can re-
create ‘The Great Fire of London’ scene.   
 
As a result of this over half term, please can the children collect 
cardboard boxes so we can begin to make our buildings when we 
return after the holidays.  
 
Additionally the homework for this half term will be different.  We will 
be sending home fun and engaging homework tasks for the children 
to complete based on different areas of the curriculum.  Each week 
the children will need to choose one task to complete alongside 
spellings, number bonds/timetables.  
 
We thank you in advance for your co – operation and support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss K. Naylor and Miss B.Goodall  
Year 2 Class Teachers 
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